
The Point of Contact for Reporting is the primary contact for receiving official Treasury

notifications about reporting on the SLFRF award, including alerts about upcoming reporting,

requirements, and deadlines. The Point of Contact for Reporting is responsible for completing the

SLFRF reports however this role does not have the authority to "certify and submit" reports. Only

the Authorized Representative for Reporting can "certify and submit" reports.  

What is the "Point of Contact
for Reporting" in Treasury's

Portal? 
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